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Part I Review: update for the Department and its alumni

The Faculty Board of Engineering has convened a Working Group to Review Part I of the Engineering Tripos.  An
update for the Department and its alumni is attached which consists of three parts:

1. a list of guiding principles for the Review;
2. the findings of the Department-wide consultation in Lent Term 2019;
3. a proposed attribute list for graduates of the revised course (for comment).

Further information:

Terms of reference and membership of the Working Group
Innovative teaching forum (please enroll on to this Moodle site if you'd like regular updates on the Review)
Contact the Working Group via: part1-review@eng.cam.ac.uk
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